
 

 

  
 

Hafa Adai GAR Members! 
   
I hope you are doing well and continuing to do great real estate work. As we 
transition into September, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt 
gratitude to all the REALTOR® member volunteers who have dedicated their 
time and effort to make our Housing Relief Assistance Program a resounding 
success. Your commitment has made a tangible difference in the lives of our 
fellow islanders and REALTORS® too who have applied, and we are truly 
grateful for your selfless contributions.  
 

I also extend my thanks to our dedicated Board who continue to work diligently to review and approve 
the applications received for the Housing Relief Assistance Program. Your dedication ensures that 
those in need receive the support they deserve, and it’s a testament to the spirit of unity that defines 
our association. These applications, once approved, will be passed on the REALTORS® Relief 
Foundation, the organization that made this opportunity possible for us.  
 
As we move through this last month of our Housing Relief Assistance Program, I am hopeful that we 
can conclude September with a strong impact, assisting as many homeowners and renters as possible 
through this grant. Your dedication to serving the community is inspiring, and I am proud to lead an 
association that truly embodies the spirit of compassion and support.  
 
I would be remiss if I didn’t thank all the members who registered and participated in the Annual and 
Election Meeting held on Thursday, August 31st. Your engagement and active involvement are vital to 
the growth and success of our association. A special shout-out to those who took part in the election of 
the new 2024 GAR Leadership. Your participation is a crucial step in shaping the future of our 
organization.  
 
Looking ahead, I want to bring your attention to a couple of important community outreached we are 
engaged in. On September 16th, we will be participating in the 29th Annual Guam International Coastal 
Cleanup. We have already registered and are eagerly awaiting our designated location. I encourage all 
our members to join us in this noble cause, as we come together to preserve the beauty of our island’s 
coastal environment.  
 
Mark your calendars for September 22nd, as we have the Broker’s Forum and Legislative Town Hall 
planned. This in-person event promises to be informative and essential, addressing concerns facing 
our island community, including the challenges specific to our industry. Your presence and 
engagement at this event will contribute to shaping a better future for both our association and our 
beloved island.  
 
Once again, I extend my heartfelt appreciation for your continuous support, involvement, and 
dedication to the Guam Association of REALTORS®. It is through your collective efforts that we can 
make a positive impact on our community and industry.  
 
Thank you, and I look forward to the promising days ahead.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

Jodee Duenas 


